Marshall E. Miller, Esq., Chairman
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board

.S. Nuclear Reqgulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Chairman Miller:

UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555
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Houston Lighting & Power Company,
(South Texas Project, Units 1 & 2)
Dkt. Nos. 50-458A, 50-4994;

Texas Utilities Generating Company,
(Comanche Peak Steam Electric
Statinn, Units 1 % 2) Dkt. Nos.
50-445A, 50-446A7)

This is to confirm our telephone conversation of this morning, in ich
you granted the request of the parties in the above-captioned proceedings
for an extension of time, until the close of business on December 3, 1980,

for the filing of reply briefs now due on November 24, 1380,

Pursuant to

your instructions, this letter is in lieu of any formal motion for the

extension.

Thank you very much,

cc: Service List
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Sincerely,
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Fredric D. Chanania
Counsel for NRC Staff



